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COMMON COUNCIL WORKSHOP AGENDA  

October 18, 2018 

The following meeting has been scheduled for TUESDAY OCTOBER 23, 2018: 

6:30 P.M. Common Council 

6:45 P.M. Dave Conti 

7:00 P.M. Lee Simonson 

7:15 P.M. Michael S. Gawel 

7:30 P.M. Chelsea Spahr 

7:45 P.M. Bill Davignon 

8:00 P.M. Common Council 

Re: 	Special Session 

Re: 
	

Botanical Gardens 

Re: 	Tri Utility Cost reduction 

Re: 
	

JAM on the River 

Re: 	Memorial Pool Study Findings 

Re: 	Ferric Chloride System 
Replacement 

Re: 	General Discussion 

Respectfully submitted, 

C 
Daniel R. Quinn 
City Clerk-Treasurer 
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OCT 232018 
October 15, 2018 

Daniel R. Quinn 

City Clerk/Treasurer 

216 Payne Avenue 

North Tonawanda, NY 14120 

Traffic Safety Minutes: 

The October 2018 meeting of the North Tonawanda Traffic Safety Committee was called to order at 

1900 hours. Roll call showed the following members present: R. Frank, J. Sikora, M. Daigler, A. 

DiBernardo, D. Grinnell. The minutes from the previous meeting were read and accepted, the following 

new concerns/requests were discussed, and recommendations made. 

1. The mayor's office would like a 20-25 mph speed zone on Webster Street between Tremont and 

Goundry Street due to the volume of traffic in the downtown area. The committee recommends 

that we make Webster Street from Sweeney to Main Street a 20 MPH speed zone. 

2. Alex Domarodski of the North Tonawanda Recreation Department would like a crosswalk and 

sign in front of the Recreation Department on Vandervoort Street. This was approved back in 

November 2017 by the committee. Member Daigler will take care of the painting and sign 

before winter. 

3. Mark Zeliner and Mark Daigler from the DPW requested that the committee look into making 

Geneva Street a one way street. Member Daigler states that measurements of the street do not 

allow for a fire truck or plow to go down the street safely if a vehicle is in the street. Daigler has 

interviewed 7 residents on the street who were in favor of the one way street but all requested 

to have the one way go from Lincoln Avenue to Vandervoort Street. The rest of the residents 

were not home. The committee is in favor of the one way street but recommends that the 

council send letters to every resident on Geneva Street and/or have a public forum. This 

decision would have to be soon due to the winter coming in the next couple months. 

4. The committee received letters in regards to placing "No Parking" signs on one of the sides of 

Weaver Parkway. Member Dibernardo spoke with numerous residents who were in agreement 

with placing the "No Parking "signs. The committee recommends that the "No Parking " signs go 

on the north end of the street due to locations of the fire hydrants also being on the north side 

of the street. 



5. The "No Parking" signs on Christiana Street have been taken down by the school except for the 

two that block the walkway to the building. Those signs were left so that no one blocks the 

entrance way no matter what the building becomes in the future. 

Meeting Adjourned at 2010 hours. 

Travel Safely, 

Roberti. Frank 



Department of ub tic all o rk 
CITY OF NORTH TONAWANDA, NEW YORK 

OCT 232018 

758 ERIE AVENUE 	 PHONE: 695-8585 
NORTH TONAWANDA, N. Y. 14120 	 FAX: 695-8587 

October 18, 2018 

Honorable Mayor & Common Council 
City of North Tonawanda 
City Hall -216 Payne Avenue 
North Tonawanda, NY 14120 

Re: 	Proposal Award for Material Recovery Facility 

Dear Honorable Body: 

On Tuesday, October 16, 1-018, proposals were received and publicly opened by the City Clerk. The 
Department of Public Works reviewed the proposals and tabulated as follows: 

Contractor 	 Alternate # 1  

Buffalo Recycling 	 $ 125.00/Ton 

Republic Services 	 $ 35.00/Ton 

 

Alternate #2 

 

$120.00/Ton less 50% Revenue Share. Current Commodity 
Value and Contractor proposal would result in $91 .23/Ton 

$90.00/Ton less Revenue Share. Current Commodity Value 
and Contractor proposal would result in $35.34/Ton 

I recommend the Common Council award the Material Recovery Facility to Republic Services. Alternate #1, 
Who supplied the lowest cost absent of market volatility and presented a qualified quotation. This is subject to the 
approval of the City Attorney. 

Very truly yours. 

Mark A. Zellner 
Superintendent Public Works 

MAZ/slc 
W/attachment 
cc: Attorney 
cc: File 


